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Date Tuesday, October 13, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Peggy  
Last Name Proctor  
Phone Number   
Email   
Address  Landa Street  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)  
Subject City of Saskatoon Utilties  
Meeting (if known) Budget debate; November, 2021  
Comments  
Attention Council members: I am concerned about the rising cost of city of Saskatoon services. The service 
charges on utilities (water, sewer and electricity) are significantly increasing our cost of living. It is my 
understanding, after speaking with a city of Saskatoon agent, that the service charge rates are set by city 
council. They are therefore a direct tax and no amount of reduced usage can reduce these charges. The 
combined service charges exceed the usage costs. These taxes are in addition to our increasing property taxes. 
Many homeowners are dealing with lost or reduced wages and increasing costs. As a constituent, I ask you to 
carefully review these charges with a view to lowering them in order to reduce the stress on homeowners. 
Attachments  
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